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ACTIVITIES 

We recently held our second meeting on the upcoming Malaysia Stroke 

Clinical Practice Guideline in Hotel Jen Penang on 17 November 2018. 

Majority of neurologist involved had attended the discussion and the next 

meeting is set on January 2019 in Klang Valley. 

At the same time, Hospital Seberang Jaya Emergency Department together 

with Medical Department Seberang Jaya held a half day workshop focusing 

on the role of ED in coordinating care of acute ischaemic stroke. The 

workshop is a success. We hope to emulate this formula and conduct this 

workshop nationwide 
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THE INAUGURAL MALAYSIA STROKE CONFERENCE 2019 

As part of the council effort to further engage more stakeholders and raised 

awaresness on stroke care, we planned to organize the inaugural Malaysia 

Storke Conference 2019. Tentatively the date is set to be on 19-21 April 2019 

in Penang .  

STROKE MASTERCLASS 2019 

Another significant activity in the pipeline is the first cooperation between 

Australia Stroke Academy and Malaysia Stroke Council. We aimed to 

organized a Stroke Masterclass in second half of 2019. Visiting professors 

from Australia and Malaysia will jointly conduct the masterclass.  
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The participants at the workshop 



2019 , AN EXCITING YEAR FOR STROKE CARE  

2019 is an exciting year for stroke care in Malaysia. Please stay tuned 

for further information.  

Wishing all  a Happy New Year and Merry Christmas. 
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